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3 April 2019 
Addendum 1 
 
To:  All potential bidders  

 
Subject: Extension of submission deadline 
 

With reference to the Invitation to Bid ITB-090/19 dated 20 March 2019 on Rehabilitation of Al Sahan 

WTP-Sharqat District-Salahaddin Governorate, Iraq, 

We hereby notify the following amendment of the above referred ITB as follows: 

• Due to the fact that Atlas Applications are currently experiencing intermittent poor 

performance that may cause delays in uploading the bid submissions, the deadline is extended 

to 11 April 2019, 14:00 Iraq time. 

• In connection with the deadline extension, bid security should be valid for a period of 150 days 

from the date of new deadline mentioned above. 

Please be guided accordingly. 

Thank you. 
 
 
 
           Sincerely, 

 
Piero Emanuele Franceschetti 

Head of Service Center 
UNDP Iraq 


